
The Heights Primary School
Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 2

Dear Parents/Carers,
This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs
This week we will be:

English Strange things are happening in the Year 3 classroom on Tuesday and a time 
portal between the class and Ancient Egypt is set to appear!  A call for help will 
be received and the children will be asked to write an information leaflet on 
Ancient Egypt!  We will start to generate ideas and organise them so we can 
help our new friends! 

Mathematics In maths we are continuing our multiplication and division unit.  We will be 
focussing on multiples of 8 and the 8 times table, remembering that we can 
double the 4 times table to help us.  The children will begin to look at some 
word problems.

Topic We are very excited to have received the Ancient Egyptian Tomb Artefacts box 
and will be looking inside this week!  We will be considering what we can learn 
about history by looking at objects from the past.  

We look forward to seeing you at parents evening this week.  If you haven’t booked yourself in and would like 
to meet with us both, please make sure you add your name to the forms by the office.

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells


